
Basketball Free Throw 

Thank you to all of the athletes, parents and volunteers who made our 
Council and District Free Throw Championship a success! Congratulations 
to our District winners pictured in the photograph below. We look forward to 
holding the Council Free Throw event again next year on MLK Day.


Thanks for your help with this!






